YRRLC

Meeting of the BOD
June 12, 2023

1:00

The meeting was called to order by President Dan O’Neil.

Documents and planning details for the upcoming Annual Meeting (July 22) were approved.
Notices will be mailed shortly and emailed, in addition, where possible.

A discussion was held in regard to issues involving Landowners who are in violation of
covenants. Follow up continues.

The grant financed Fire Mitigation program continues. Response from Landowners has been
mixed but those who have participated have been very satisfied.

There being no additional business, the meeting was adjourned at 2:17.

Kathleen Whittenberger
Secretary Treasurer



